
TAS hockey is done and dusted for 2018. 
The season wrapped up with a catered breakfast for the players and coaches. Thanks to everyone 
who supported hockey in 2018.  
Next year the hockey supporters group are hoping to run a tour to New Zealand most likely in the 
Easter holidays. They are currently working on a proposal to put to the school to look at and 
hopefully approve. 
We look forward to a bigger and better 2019 
Suellen Rush 
HSG President 
 


